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Ypeitanti, Mehgan
Dear Bob:

Thanks very much for showing me your layout at the
Willow Run Airport, It was very educatiomal,

I don't know when I have enjoyed a day and leayned so
mach as I did in vieiting with you and looking over your
operations, I am swre that I plcked up several ideas that we
hope to be sble to install st our Airport,

With best regards, I am

— '

wnmma.mﬂ/
B, 0, N, Hosier



